
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: smyl1974@gmail.com on behalf of Sara Y. <syinptown@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:34 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Vote YES on HB2004

Hello, 
 
I've been a renter in the same home for over 14 years. My rent only increased slightly for the first 10 
years but in the last 3, it has gone up 40%. Which I can no longer afford because my income has not 
increased so drastically.  I've also tried buying my first home, but the prices are too high in bidding 
wars. 
 
I urge you to vote YES on HB2004 to help renters like myself.  
 
Thanks, 
Sara  


